Statement on COVID-19

At EZ-Rider, we understand that reliable transportation is essential to our riders.
Without a confirmed presence of COVID-19 in our community, we remain committed to
providing transportation service for as long as safely possible. Please be assured that
we are closely monitoring the situation and are prepared to adjust as things change.
In the meantime, we wanted to make you aware of what EZ-Rider is doing to address
concerns about public health.

e [lur buses are cleaned every night after they come in from their routes. This in-
cludes wiping down surfaces and mopping with a solution of bleach and cleaner.

e [ur drivers have been provided with disinfectant wipes to wipe down surfaces
between trips as needed.

e We are monitoring the global, national, and local situation to keep informed about
risk and measures being recommended to keep the public safe.

Be assured that the safety of our drivers and our customers is of utmost concern to
us. We encourage you to take the following precautions that the CDC has issued:

e Wash your hands often.
e Do not touch your face.

e |fyou are feeling sick, avoid public places and gatherings.

Stay tuned for more information. We'll post updates as they happen.
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